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July 30, 2018

Mr. Daniel Hall

Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street

PO Box 360

Jefferson City, MO 65102

RE: Final Orders of Rulemaking - withdrawal
Dear Daniel:

This office has received your Final Order of Rulemaking to withdraw the proposed rescission for
4 CSR 240-120.070, Manufacturers and Dealers Reports Proposed.

Executive Order 17-03 requires this office’s approval before state agencies release proposed
regulations for notice and comment, amend existing regulations, rescind regulations, or adopt
new regulations. After our review of this rulemaking, we approve the rule’s submission to the
Joint Committee on Administrative Rules and the Secretary of State.

Sincerely,
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John Ashcroft

Secretary of State
Administrative Rules Division
600 West Main Street
Jefferson City, Missouri 65101

Re: 4 CSR 240-120.070 Manufactures and Dealers Reports
Dear Secretary Ashcroft,
CERTIFICATION OF ADMINISTRATIVE RULE

[ do hereby certify that the attached is an accurate and complete copy of the order of rulemaking
lawfully submitted by the Missouri Public Service Commission.

Statutory Authority: section 700.040, RSMo 2016.
If there are any questions regarding the content of this order of rulemaking, please contact:

Morris L. Woodruff, Chief Regulatory Law Judge
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street
P.O. Box 360
Jefferson City, MO 65102
(573) 751-2849
Morris.woodruff@psc.mo.gov
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Morris L. Woodruff

Chief Regulatory Law Judge
Enclosures
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Title 4 - DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT
Division 240 — Public Service Commission
Chapter 120 — New Manufactured Homes

ORDER OF RULEMAKING rep——

By the authority vested in the Public Service Commission under section 700.040,
RSMo 2016, the commission withdraws a proposed rescission of a rule as
follows:

4 CSR 240-120.070 Manufacturers and Dealers Reports proposed
rescission is withdrawn.

A notice of proposed rulemaking containing the proposed rule rescission was
published in the Missouri Register on May 15, 2018 (43 MoReg 1010). This
proposed rule rescission is withdrawn.

SUMMARY OF COMMENTS: The public comment period ended June 14, 2018,
and the commission held a public hearing on the proposed rule on June 19,
2018. The commission received timely written comments from the staff of the
commission. Mark Johnson, representing the commission’s staff, and Natelle
Dietrich, on behalf of staff, appeared at the hearing and offered comments.

COMMENT #1: Staff explained that after further review it recommends the rule
not be rescinded because part of the rule is required to comply with certain
federal requirements for the commission to retain its State Administrative Agency
status.

RESPONSE: The commission will withdraw the proposed rescission so the rule
will remain in effect.
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